HB 2685 —-- LIBRARIES PURCHASING REAL PROPERTY
SPONSOR: Plocher

This bill prohibits certain libraries from using their property for
any purpose that violates the zoning ordinance of the county. If
the library board votes to purchase real property, only those board
members that are eligible for another term are authorized to vote
on the purchase. Before purchasing property, the library must
provide notice to the public that contains the price the library
will pay for the property, the appraised value of the property, and
the methodology used to determine the appraised value.



